
 
 

City Attorney's Communication #2022-157 
November 23, 2021 

 

 

TO:  Andrew Jean-Pierre, Finance Director 

 

FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney 

 

RE: Ordinance – Independent Auditing Services 

 

 

As requested in your memorandum dated November 22, 2021, Finance Department Memorandum 

No. 22-15, the attached Ordinance has been prepared and captioned as follows: 

 

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE 

CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING 

AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO 

EXECUTE AN AGREEMENT FOR INDEPENDENT 

AUDITING SERVICES (NO. 1250) BETWEEN THE CITY OF 

POMPANO BEACH AND KEEFE, MCCULLOUGH & CO., 

LLP; PROVIDING FOR SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN 

EFFECTIVE DATE. 

 

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

 

        /s/      

      MARK E. BERMAN 
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